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Allison, Rick

From: Lisa Pfizenmaier [lpfizenmaier@gwogco.com]
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2011 8:53 AM
To: Allison, Rick
Cc: Tom Rand
Subject: RE: MANENTI 20-54 - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 400162841) Great Western Oil & Gas 

Company LLC
Attachments: Manenti BMPs.pdf

Good Morning, Rick –  

The attached BMPs will be in place when building the Manenti well and tank battery locations in order to reduce 

potential impacts to groundwater should a spill occur. 

Please contact me if you have further questions. 

Regards, 

 

Lisa Pfizenmaier 
Permitting Technician 
Great Western Oil and Gas Company 
503 Main St. 
Windsor, CO 80550 
Phone: 970-686-8831 ext. 1 
lpfizenmaier@gwogco.com 
  

From: Allison, Rick [mailto:Rick.Allison@state.co.us]  

Sent: Friday, May 13, 2011 8:14 AM 

To: Lisa Pfizenmaier 

Subject: MANENTI 20-54 - COGCC Form 2A (Doc 400162841) Great Western Oil & Gas Company LLC 

 

Hi Lisa, 

 

The COGCC is reviewing the Form 2A oil and gas location assessment for the MANENTI 20-54 well and tank battery 

location in the SESE Sec 20 T7N R66W, Weld County.  Great Western has indicated the location is in a sensitive area.  

COGCC agrees with this assessment because the location is both in close proximity to the Eaton Canal and shallow 

ground water is likely present at the location. 

 

Does Great Western have BMPs developed or a construction plan for the tank battery such that the operations will 

proactively reduce the likelihood of a spill causing significant impacts to ground water?   

 

Best Regards, 

 

Rick Allison, P.G. 

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist 

Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 

Denver, CO 80203 

303-894-2100 ext 5102 

 


